June 16, 2023
Dear Brooke Grove Families,

Thank you for a great school year! We had a wonderful 5th Grade Promotion and celebration yesterday!
We will miss our students and parents who are moving on from Brooke Grove Elementary. We had a
lovely time celebrating our retirees yesterday. We are fortunate to have had Mrs. Theresa Briscuso, Mr.
Joseph Briscuso, Mrs. Lynn Konefal and Mrs. Laura Murfin as part of our community for so many years!
We will miss them greatly and wish them all the best on their new adventures! We are already gearing
up for next year. Please see below for a list of staff for next year.

We have had such special events and assemblies this year, brought to us by our fabulous PTA! Thank
you to all who have participated and to our PTA members for their dedication and efforts to bring these
opportunities to our school to benefit our students and staff. These events would not be possible
without parent volunteers. If you have not volunteered yet, please consider donating some of your time
next year to our PTA. It does not take any special talent or skills - just a little bit of your time, dedication,
and collaboration! Please look for more information to be involved!

This summer we are hosting a local summer school program for students from Brooke Grove, Belmont,
and Greenwood Elementary. Seats are limited and by invitation only. We also will be hosting our
Extended School Year program for our Brooke Grove students in our Learning Center program. We will
have a busy but productive summer!

| am grateful to be a part of such a supportive, collaborative, and caring community. | wish you all the
best for a fun and relaxing summer. Please look for an email from me in August for information and
updates for Back to School for the 2023-24 school year. Please note that the first day of school for
students will be on August 28, 2023. Back to School Night will be held on Thursday, September 7. Mark
your calendars! Please see the attached newsletter for more information and updates.

Warmly,

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal

Attachments:
@Dmessages/attach ments/1441ecef3730544e61b04f1fa8b0a058/6.16.23.pdf
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